Defense Attaché of the Federal Republic of Nigeria visits IMCTC

Riyadh, 12-6-2023

The Secretary General of the Islamic Military Counter-Terrorism Coalition,
Maj. Gen. Mohammed bin Saeed Al-Moghedi received, on Monday, June 12,
2023, the Defense Attaché of the Federal Republic of Nigeria, Brig. Gen.
Adam A. Wase Hassan and the accompanying delegation.

During the visit, the Nigerian defense attaché received a briefing on IMCTC's
efforts across counter-terrorism domains, as well as its role in coordinating
Member States’ efforts. Further, both sides discussed matters of mutual
interest regarding countering terrorism and violent extremism.




